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If you have any concerns regarding the safeguarding of children who attend Bishop Perrin CE Primary 
School, these should be reported to the Designated Safeguarding Lead who is Mr Corke. In his 

absence, concerns should be reported to the Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead who is Miss 
Macklearn. The School’s Safeguarding Governor is Lucy James. 

 

 
Our School Value this week is: Friendship 

“A friend is one that knows you as you are, understands where you have been, accepts 
what you have become, and still, gently allows you to grow.” – William Shakespeare 

 
 
 

Dear Parents,  
 
We have had a very disrupted week this week unfortunately due to illness in the staff, 
which has required us to cover lots of classes with supply teachers and our own staff, 
stretching us thinly. It is a credit to the children that they have taken the disruption to 
their normal daily routines in their stride, from our youngest pupils right up to Year 6. 
Thank you for your support and understanding during this unprecedented period of time 
and we hope that things will begin to settle back to some sort of normal next week.  
 
Mr Brown will be absent from school for a period of time and we will look to welcome 
him back next half-term hopefully. Whilst he is away, his PE teaching commitment will 
be covered by Mrs Nauidi, a well-known supply teacher to us on Tuesdays and 
Wednesdays as normal. 
 
Learning Review Day-Tuesday 18th January 
On Tuesday this week we were visited by both Mrs Newman and Mrs Clarke, Local 
Authority Link Inspectors. They came to help us review our practices and systems 
across the school with regards to teaching and learning, our teaching of reading, our 
curriculum and governance. It was a very intense day, but also very positive and 
informative. The children’s behaviour during their lessons and at lunchtime was 
acknowledged as being really good, and they were confident and articulate in their 
responses when spoken to by Mrs Newman and Mrs Clarke. There were lots of 
strengths and positives notds, especially the high standard of our planning for the 
delivery of the curriculum. Father David and Mrs Williams, our Chair and one of our Joint 
Vice-Chairs, were able to join myself and Miss Macklearn for some feedback at the end 
of the day, and we were really pleased to hear about Mrs Newman and Mrs Clarke’s 
positive perspective about the school. They were able to give us some good areas for 
development which we will start working on immediately, but all in all, it was a really 
helpful and insightful experience for all involved. I would like to thank all the staff who 
put a lot of effort, thought and planning into the day, to the Governors who were able to 
attend their own specific session during the day, to the parents who spoke to Mrs Clarke 
at the beginning of the day and finally to the children, who are the greatest 
ambassadors for us. 
 
School Life 
We have a busy week next week, with the Girls’ and Boys’ Football Teams playing 
against Nelson School on Monday in a league match. Year 3 and Year 1 also have 
exciting trips to Stonehenge and Windsor Castle, respectively, next Thursday and 
Friday, which I know they are very much looking forward to. 
 
Have a restful weekend and keep warm. 

 

Mr Corke 
 



 

Please remember that Bishop Perrin is a nut-free school. 
 

 
PARENT INTERVIEWS  
Parent/Teacher/Student interviews will be held on the 

following dates and times via Google Meets:  

2.30pm - 5.30pm on Wednesday 2nd February  

3.30pm - 7.30pm on Thursday 3rd February. 

 

From 6pm today you will be able to book interviews at 

times that suit your family best. Bookings will close on 

Friday 28th January at 9am. Go to 

www.schoolinterviews.co.uk and use the code kz2r4 to 

make your booking. 

 

Y1 Parents; your parent interviews will be held after the 

Half Term. Thank you for your patience.  

 
Y1 WINDSOR PACKED LUNCH REMINDER 

Please be reminded, if you did not choose a School  

provided packed lunch for the Y1 Windsor Castle trip, 

you must send your child in with a home provided 

packed lunch on Friday the 28th January. 

 
Y3 STONEHENGE PACKED LUNCH REMINDER 

Please send your child in with a packed lunch on 

Thursday 27th January for the class trip to Stonehenge. 

 
 

 
Y4 Started Clarinet Lessons this week with The Richmond Music Trust 

 

 

 

Celebration 
ATTENDANCE 
Week beginning  
CLASS % 
Friendship 95.04 
Endurance 97.32 
Peace 96.53 
Forgiveness 96.98 
Reverence 98.62 
Service 97.67 
Justice 96.18 
 
Well done to Reverence class for achieving the best  
attendance for this week. 
 

CELEBRATION WORSHIP 

Those children presented with a certificate for their hard 
work, great improvement or good behaviour this week 
are: 
Friendship class Annabella 
Endurance class  Kalden & Stanley 
Peace class  Whole Class 
Forgiveness class  Arjun & Maya 
Reverence class  Whole Class 
Service class  Gabrielle  
Justice class  Zayna 
 
 
 

AUTISM SEMINAR AND PARENT/CARER 

SUPPORT GROUP                                              

Please see the attached flyers for more information on a 

parent support group for parents and carers of children 

who have a diagnosis of Autism or who are on the 

pathway for an assessment of autism. It will take place 

at Grand Avenue Primary School in Kingston, on Friday 

28th January from 9.30 to 10.45am. They are also 

running an Understanding Autism webinar on 

Wednesday 2nd February at 9.45am. 

 

UNIFORM 

We have an increasing amount of children’s clothing, 

coats, uniform, PE kits etc. that are un-named/un-

labelled and subsequently filling up the lost property 

box, please make sure you name all items of children’s 

clothing to avoid this.  
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DIARY DATES 
26th Jan YR5 to St Augustine’s Church 
27th Jan Y3 to Stonehenge 
28th Jan Y1 to Windsor Castle 
1st Feb Y4 to St Augustine’s Church  
2nd Feb Parent Interviews (School closing early at 2:15) 
3rd Feb Parent Interviews 
8th Feb YR3 to St Augustine’s Church 
9th Feb YR5 Victorian Day 
10th Feb Reception Class Hearing Screening Tests 
14th Feb – 18th Feb HALF TERM 
22nd Feb YR2 to St Augustine’s Church 
1st Mar YR1 to St Augustine’s Church   
8th Mar REC to St Augustine’s Church  

YEAR 5 VICTORIAN DAY - 9TH FEBRUARY 
On Wednesday 9th February, Year 5 will have an in 

school 'Victorian Day'. Children in Year 5 will be asked 

to come to school dressed as a Victorian child for the 

day and we will complete activities in school which will 

represent what life was like for children during the 

Victorian period. If you have any questions, please ask 

Mrs Crinall. Thank you. 

 

PACKED LUNCH ITEMS  
We have noticed that some children have been bringing 

in chocolates and sweets inside their packed lunches. 

Chocolate bars and sweets are not permitted, please 

choose an alternative when packing your child’s lunch. 

If spotted, these items will be removed from children 

and returned at the end of the day.  
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